
From: Cashman, Vicky <vicky.cashman@cadentgas.com>  
Sent: 04 September 2020 15:04 
To: South Humber Bank <SouthHumberBank@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: simon.bate@epuki.co.uk 
Subject: Cadent Gas Relevant Representation  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write on behalf of Cadent Gas in relation to the South Humber Bank Energy Centre DCO. Cadent 
submitted a relevant representation to hold its position in relation to a high pressure pipeline in very 
close proximity to the DCO limits. We have since received and reviewed further information from 
the Promoter which now enables us to withdraw this relevant representation as we are satisfied the 
scheme (based on the current proposals) will not adversely affect our high pressure asset. Should 
any plans change throughout the course of the Examination we would be grateful if you could please 
consult with us.  
 
Kind Regards 
Vicky  
 
Vicky Cashman 
Consents Officer 
Capital Delivery 
 
Cadent 
Windsor Street, Birmingham, B7 4DN  
07747671508 
cadentgas.com 

 

 

This e-mail, and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the addressee(s) only. The 
content may also contain legal, professional or other privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and then delete the e-mail and any attachments. You 
should not disclose, copy or take any action in reliance on this transmission. 
 
Please ensure you have adequate virus protection before you open or detach any documents from 
this transmission. Cadent Gas Limited does not accept any liability for viruses. An e-mail reply to this 
address may be subject to monitoring for operational reasons or lawful business practices.  
 
Cadent Gas Limited is a limited liability company, registered in England and Wales (registered 
no. 10080864) with its registered office at Ashbrook Court, Prologis Park, Central Boulevard, 
Coventry CV7 8PE.  

 


